
Hunslet Moor Primary School 
Headteacher: Miss H Darley 
Telephone: 0113 271 7257 
Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk 

 

Friday 10th January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our Year 1 children will be taking the Phonics Screening Check in June 2025. These checks assess the 
children’s sound knowledge and reading skills developed from their phonics sessions in school and at 
home.  
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting on Thursday 23rd January at 9am. 
 Please come to the hall door, where you will be signed in.  
 
Key information and guidance will be shared about the arrangements for the Phonics Screening Check 
taking place in June and ways that you can support your child at home. We will also have an opportunity 
to discuss the Year 1 curriculum and answer any questions you may have about what we are currently 
learning in school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Bates​
Assistant Head  
KS1 Phase Leader 

 

 

 

The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Dellow, Miss H Darley,  
Miss L Bolger, Mrs L Hemingway, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham 

               


